
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm Wishes for a Wonderful Winter Break 
 

Winter Break is nearly upon us, and we’d like to take the opportunity to wish all of our students 
and families a safe and fun filled break. We hope you enjoy the extra time away from school to 
rest, relax, and to spend time doing the special things you like to do with family and friends. For 
those families who are celebrating Hanukkah, Christmas, or Kwanzaa in the days ahead, we wish 
you a happy holiday season. 

 
We wish all of our families much health and goodness to guide you into 2025! Our Wyatt Team 
will look forward to welcoming students back to school on January 6th. 

 

 
    Happy Holidays! Joyeuses Fêtes! Gichi-Nanaakomiding! 

 

 
 
 

Thank You Mr. Johnson  

Thank you to Mr. Johnson for all of his awesome contributions during his Music/Band term at 
Wyatt.  Mr. Johnson could always be counted on for his smile and enthusiasm for Music/Band 
teaching and learning.  We wish Mr. Johnson all the very best in his new school in the new year. 
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Week at a Glance 

 

Monday, January 6, 2025 
Day 5 

• School reopens 
• Classes resume 

Tuesday, January 7, 2025 
Day 6 

 

Wednesday, January 8, 2025 
Day 1 

 

Thursday, January 9, 2025 
Day 2 

• MVCC Eye Exams 

Friday, January 10, 2025 
Day 3 

 
 

 
Upcoming Important Dates . . . 

Tuesday, January 28th – Early Dismissal – 2:30 p.m. 

Friday, January 31st – No School – PD Day  
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